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PICTUREDROME CINEMA PROGRESS 
REPORT 

Bognor Regis Town Mayor Surveys The 
Picturedrome Cinema Extension 

Taking a break from his busy mayoral duties the outgoing Town Mayor, Cllr. Phil Woodall, 

took time out recently to see for himself the progress of the new cinema. Obviously not 

daunted by the height he accepted the offer to get a bird’s-eye view of the extension from 

the contractor’s scissor jack access platform.  Obviously pleased with what he saw the 

Mayor said. “What an absolutely fabulous building, we are very lucky to have this fourth 

cinema screen in our Town and I can’t wait until it opens in late summer! “ 
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Progress Report  
 

Since the last progress report the plaster boarding and 
suspended ceilings have progressed to the auditorium, 
with the ceilings and partitioning completed within the toilet 
and store rooms.  
 
The mechanical heating and cooling installation to the 
auditorium has progressed as far as possible prior to 
testing.  
  
The auditorium stepped-seating platform has been 
constructed and the structural alterations have been 
carried out in the 1st floor area that will form the escape 
route from screen 2.  
 
The internal door linings have been installed.   
 
Some external doors have been installed and the rain 
screen cladding installation is all but complete.  

Next and Final Steps  

 

Final building work will include completing ceilings and 
partitions, removing scaffold and commencing external 
works including paving and installation of bike racks.   
 
Prior to final completion, a commissioning period of two 
weeks will be required to test all electrical equipment and 
apparatus prior to a final completion check by the building 
control department.  
 
Meanwhile the cinema tenant, Mr Adam Cunard, will be 
busy installing all the hi-tech cinema equipment and 
seating.  
 
We are all hoping that the cinema will be fully opened in 
August 2018 but watch this space.  
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